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Dear Committee Members

I write in support of the Transport Legislation (Taxi Services) Amendment Bill 2015.

I am an owner of a taxi license. The taxi industry abides by all legislated regulations,
 unlike UBER who does not abide by any of these rules and regulations, including those
 which pertain to safety, insurance, licencing and taxes. We pledge to continue to uphold
 the laws of Queensland.

The service provided by the taxi industry remains the safest not just for the public but for
 the drivers as well.

Please do not let these illegal apps continue to operate in the taxi industry. I urge you to
 support the Transport Legislation (Taxi Services) Amendment Bill 2015 which proposes
 to increase the penalty for those operating illegal apps through the demerit point system.

Yours sincerely

K. S. Randhawa
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